
 

2024 North City Tenpin National Teams Championships 
Information 

The 2024 National Teams Championships will be held at Pins Lincoln  

22-24th March 2024.  

North City Tenpin is intending to enter 2 teams into the Championships.  

Teams are comprised of 3 Men and 2 Ladies to compete in Baker Format and teams 
of 4 events during the Championships.  

You must be a North City Tenpin league bowler to trial. 

 

We will be holding trials to form a training squad of 12 players in which to select the 
2 teams from. 

Trials will be completed over 6 games, with a minimum of 2 trials and maximum of 3 
(Best 2 count). Trials will cost $40 per attempt  

 

Trial Dates/Times are 

Sunday’s @ 10:15am – 12th/Nov and  19th/Nov  

Thursdays @ 6.30pm – 9th/Nov  - 16th/Nov  - 23rd/Nov 

 

Trials will be conducted on a competitive lane pattern – tbc. 

Squad Manager – TBC 

Assistant Manager – TBC 

Squad Coach – TBC 

Assistant Coach – TBC 

 

W.C.B.A. will be applying for funding for the entry fees of $1200 per team. This is 
not guaranteed, and any shortfall will need to be made up by the teams. 

 

Please see Chris/Ally if you need more information 


